

Connect with the Future®

November 30, 2021 City of Angleton Attn: Chris Hill Finance Director City of Angleton 121 S. Velasco Angleton, TX 77515

RE: Annual Rate Adjustment

Dear Chris Hill

Waste Connections would like to sincerely thank you for the great opportunity we have had to serve the citizens and community of Angleton. We thoroughly enjoy and appreciate the relationship between Waste Connections and the City of Angleton.

Each year we evaluate the CPI-U, costs per our contract with the city. This year the CPI-U adjustment is 5.32%. I have enclosed further details of these adjustments with this letter.

We would like to adjust these rates on the January billing cycle.

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this adjustment or anything else, please feel free to contact me at the office at 281-331-0810.

Best Regards,

Chris Robert
District Manager
Waste Connections of TX
Christopher.Robert@wasteconnections.com